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Re: Minutes of the Goose Creek Water District 45-C

The meeting was called to by Watermaster Michael Poulton at the Oakley Canal Office. The
following people were in attendance- Kelly Adams, Jared Bedke, Richard Austin, Kent Aasu IDWR,
Jana Reeder IDWR, Brandon Bedke, Chantry Whittle, Dave Mabey NRCS, Michael Poulton and
Bud Bedke. The first order of business was to re-appoint the existing officers. Michael Poulton
will remain Watermaster and Kelly Adams will remain Secretary. The minutes of the 2016 annual
meeting were approved as written. The budget was approved as previous years. There is no
budget. The same resolutions adopted in the previous years were adopted for the 2017 water
year. The watermaster presented the annual report and after member approval and handed
them to the IDWR members who were present.

Much of the meeting was discussion about the current flooding conditions and the damage that
was occurred by the landowners. Dave Mabey from the NRCS presented various programs that
are available to help with the expenses of repairs to ditches, hay stacks, fences, roads, sediment,
irrigation lines and bridges. It was very helpful and appreciated. The members would like to
thank the folks from the IDWR and Mr. Mabey NRCS for attending our meeting. They answered
a lot of questions and were helpful and knowledgeable.

The meeting was adjourned by the Watermaster at 3p.m.

Please send any correspondence pertaining to Water District 45-C to Watermaster Michael
Poulton @P.0. Box 279 Oakley idaho 83346 or to Secretary Kelly Adams @P.0. Box A Burley Idaho
83318.

Compiled by Secretary Kelly Adams



